
 

All Absentee Ballots must be 
requested by 5:00pm on Thursday, 

March 27, 2025 
 

All Absentee Ballots must be 
returned to the Stiles Town Hall no 
later than 8:00pm on Tuesday, April 

1, 2025 in order to be counted. 
 

Any Questions please contact the Town Clerk: 
Terrah Patton @ (920)634-5348 or 

clerk@townofstiles.org 

 


